
Leverett Board of Health offering resource phone line 

A Board of Health recruited taskforce has put together a resource line to support 

residents during the state-wide Covid 19 “stay at home” order.  The number is 413-

345-5072. 

Open from 10am-2pm starting on Monday, April 6th, the line is staffed by 

knowledgeable volunteers who can assist you with information about the resources 

and services available in the area, for example grocery and medicine deliveries and 

curbside pickup.  Some of our neighbors have volunteered to do these pickups, if 

you’re not able to.  They have also volunteered to make “check in” calls to anyone 

who would like that.  Messages can be left if calls come in outside the 10-2 

timeframe.  Calls will be returned the next day.    

This is not an emergency service.  You should call 911 if you have a medical 

emergency.   

We are all in this together and hope this resources line is helpful during this very 

challenging time.  We know that needs and resources may change as we move 

through this pandemic but we’re here to help as best as we can.   

 

 

 


